

DR. EVAN S. BALTAZZI
President and
Technical Director

4228 DU BOIS BLVD. BROOKFIELD, ILLINOIS 60513

American Self-Protection Association, Inc.

A Nat-For-Profit Corporation of Illinois

THE "A.S.P." NEWSLETTER
NEXT TOURNAMENT NEWS

DEC.19,1967.

THE FIRST "A.S.P." CHAMPIONSHIPS WERE VERY REWARDING.ALL PARTICIPANTS ARE TO BE CONGRATULATED FOR THEIR SPORTSMANLIKE ATTITUDE. THE NEXT TOURNAMENT WILL BE TENTATIVELY HELD AT THE LEANING TOWER YMCA ON SUNDAY MARCH 31ST AT ONE P.M.SINCE WE ARE FORTUNATE TO HAVE A HIGH PERCENTAGE OF COMPETITORS, ALL WILL HAVE TO SERVE ALSO AS JUDGES.AN ADDED BENEFIT IS THAT THEY WILL GATHER EXPERIENCE IN THAT RESPECT.

TROPHIES: FIRST AND SECOND PLACE****MEDALS: THIRD AND FOURTH PLACE*****TROPHY FOR BEST STYLE

REGISTRATIONS WILL BE SENT IN DUE TIME.

EXAMINATIONS FOR BLACK BELT 20

EXAMINATIONS FOR SECOND DEGREE BLACK BELT WILL BE HELD AT LAGRANGE YMCA ON SUNDAY FEBRUARY 18 AT FIVE P.M. ELIPIBLE ARE ALL THOSE WHO HAVE ACCUMULATED SIXTY HOURS OF COMBINED TRAINING COMPETITION AND TEACHING. STARTING SUNDAY JANUARY 7 AT SIX P.M. THERE WILL BE INTENSIVE TRAINING FOR THE PROGRAM OF B B.2°. THIS WILL CONTINUE EVERY SUNDAY UNTIL THE DAY OF THE EXAMINATION. REGISTRATION: ON THE DAY OF THE EXAMINATION.

MERRY CHRISTMAS

HAPPY NEW YEAR

EVAN S.BALTAZZI.